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Attachment 2 to Report 14.221 

Sir John Anderson 
Chairman 

PO Box 2199 
Wellington

(04) 803 8095 

14 April 2014 
Paul Mersi 
Chairperson 
Grow Wellington 
PO Box 10-347 
Wellington 6143 

Dear Paul 

Grow Wellington’s Draft Statement of Intent 2014/2015 

Thank you for providing the WRS Committee with the Grow Wellington Draft Statement of Intent 
2014/2015 (SOI).

The WRS Committee is satisfied with the purpose and content of the SOI. The Committee 
recognises that the next twelve months could be challenging for Grow Wellington with the proposed 
changes to regional governance and delivery arrangements. We encourage you to continue the 
excellent work progressed since the refresh of the Wellington Regional Strategy and reflected in the 
SOI 2014/15 activities. 

We look forward to seeing the Business Plan when it is completed. 

Thank you again for providing the WRS Committee with the Draft Statement of Intent 2014/2015. 

Yours sincerely 

Sir John Anderson 
Chair, Wellington Regional Strategy Committee 
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